
  President’s Message 
 

 

 

All Northern California Members, 

On November 28, 2020, the Northern California L.B.C. 38 Board of 

Directors voted to waive all LBC fees that we would normally take in from 

athletes, non-athletes, and gym owners.  I contacted the National Office of 

USA Boxing in Colorado Springs and asked that they adjust all registration 

fees for our LBC.  Fees for all of our LBC’s members have already been 

adjusted and are as follows: 

Athlete 8-10 – $55 

Athlete 11-16 – $60 

Athlete 17-34 - $65 

Athlete 35+ - $75 

Non-Athlete - $75 plus $25 background check every other year 

Club- $180 



To be clear, members will still have to pay USA Boxing’s National fees, but 

absolutely no fees will be paid to our LBC’s budget.  This means our LBC 

will not be bringing in a large sum of money during 2021.  Though this will 

be a large financial hit to our budget, it is the right thing to do for our 

members.  If you have already paid full price for registration fees, you will 

be reimbursed your LBC portion.   

 

Please remember that USA Boxing’s National fees, for those that were 

registered in 2020, will be discounted 10% when you register for 2021.  In 

order to receive this discount, you must register and pay prior to December 

31, 2020.  When renewing your membership, please use the appropriate 

codes below to receive your 10% discount. 

 

Club/Gym: B2B10CLUB 

Non-Athletes: B2B10NA 

 

I wish all of you the best and hope boxing will be back as soon as possible. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

David Hartman, President, USA Boxing Northern California LBC #38 


